
Welcome to the latest issue of the Ivy Church Lane Redevelopment Newsletter, our aim is to keep all of our neigh-

bours regularly updated with progress, planned activities, news and information relating to the scheme.  We will be 

issuing these newsletters quarterly for the duration of the project and welcome any comments and feedback that 

you may have. 
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